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Durham, NC Prosthodontist Honored for Outreach to the Dental Community 
Dr. Geoffrey R. Cunningham recognized by the American College of Prosthodontists 

 
CHICAGO – Geoffrey R. Cunningham, DDS, MS, FACP, was honored with the Private Practice Prosthodontist Award for 
the Eastern Region of the American College of Prosthodontists (ACP). This award recognizes extraordinary collegiality, 
outreach and community service, highlighting the role a prosthodontist plays in advancing the quality of life for patients 
in their community.  

“I am extremely honored and humbled to receive this award,” said Dr. Cunningham. “I feel this recognition also belongs 
to the many dedicated individuals who have helped me along my journey. Without them this award would not be 
possible.”    

Dr. Cunningham maintains a prosthodontic private practice in Durham, NC, where he is extremely active in promoting 
the specialty through lectures, outreach, and activities as president of the local dental society. He also holds an 
appointment as adjunct assistant professor in the Graduate Prosthodontic Program at the University of North Carolina at 
Chapel Hill.  

“Dr. Cunningham’s work ethic and attention to detail parallel the integrity and genuine enthusiasm with which he 
approaches the care of his patients,” said ACP Immediate Past President Dr. Robert M. Taft. 
 
Originally from West Virginia, Dr. Cunningham completed his DDS, General Practice Residency and Master of Science in 
Prosthodontics from West Virginia University School of Dentistry. He is a Fellow of the ACP and a Diplomate of the 
American Board of Prosthodontics.  
 

#### 
 
About Prosthodontists  
A prosthodontist is a dental specialist who focuses on the restoration and replacement of missing teeth and other oral 
or facial issues. Prosthodontists specialize in helping patients with implants, dentures and veneers, all the way to full 
mouth and jaw reconstructions. 

About the ACP  
The American College of Prosthodontists (ACP) is the only ADA recognized organization for the specialty of 
prosthodontics. Founded in 1970, the ACP is dedicated to advancing the art and science of prosthodontics and 
promoting the specialty to the public and dental professionals. For more information, consumers can visit GoToAPro.org 
and dental professionals can visit Prosthodontics.org.  
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